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MEMORANDUM 
———————————————————————————————————— 

TO:  Christal Phillips, Executive Director 

Board of Ethics 

FROM:  Council Member Angela Whitfield-Calloway     

  

DATE:  March 17, 2023  

 

RE:    2023-2024 Detroit Board of Ethics Budget Questions 

 

The office of Council Member Angela Calloway respectfully submits the following questions to 

the Detroit Board of Ethics as a part of the 2023-2024 budget hearing process.  

1. QUESTION: Does the Board of Ethics operate a HOT LINE so city employees can ask 

questions as issues arise?  What is the hot line procedure? 

  

2. QUESTION: Ethics training is important.  What are the plans for ethics training and ethics 

training refresher courses? 

 

3. QUESTION: What are the plans for informing the general public about the role of the Board 

of Ethics? 

 

4. QUESTION: What is the role of the Board of Ethics compared to the role of the Investigator 

General and the Auditor General?  
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